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Erin Kennedy '19 is a music major from St. 
Paul, MN. She currently studies voice with 
Erin Nafziger, and sings in the Williams 
Concert and Chamber Choirs under Lindsay 
Pope. Stage credits at Williams include Die 
Fledermaus (Adele), La Clemenza di 
Tito (Servilia), and Into the 
Woods (Rapunzel); she has also been 
featured as a soloist at the I/O New Music 
Festival, with the Williams Choirs, as well 
as in the community at First Congregational 
Church and Sweetwood Retirement 
Community. Erin also performs as an 
accompanist in the music department, works 
as a student conductor in the Mt. Greylock 
Regional Middle and High School Choir, 
and teaches a small studio of private voice 
students from the Williamstown area. She 
recently performed with the Berkshire 
Symphony as a winner of the Berkshire 
Symphony Student Soloist Competition and 
would like to extend her deepest gratitude to 
the many teachers, friends, and family 
members who have made this opportunity 
possible!

 


